Feechi Hall

From: Ramon Stuart
Sent: Monday, November 8, 2021 3:19 PM
Subject: From the Office of the President: Ethics Awareness Week
CLAYTON STATE FROM THE OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

UMNIVERSITY

Greetings Laker Nation,

Since joining Clayton State University (CSU) in July, | have been immensely pleased by the Laker
Nation commitment to a just and ethical campus. | am so proud to see us collectively work each and
every day toward an ethical culture by promoting the highest level of ethical and professional
standards of conduct. Our investment in our core values of collegiality, excellence, innovation,
integrity, and transparency is essential to the growth of our campus, employees, and students.

Each year, the University System of Georgia (USG) highlights this commitment through “Ethics
Awareness Week,” which is scheduled for November 8-14, 2021. The purpose of this week is to
demonstrate the importance of ethical culture, to celebrate the positive impact each of us can make
through ethical behaviors, and to remind us of our shared ethical values and expectations.
Furthermore, it serves to emphasize the need to incorporate ethical decision-making into our daily
lives.

Since our actions are the best indicators of our ethical values, it is crucial that we ingrain ethical
decision-making into every level of our campus community. | encourage the entire Laker family to use
Ethics Awareness Week as a time to reflect upon our ethical values and express appreciation to our
colleagues for their diligence in upholding ethical behavior. | strongly believe that our daily dedication
to demonstrating strong ethical values is paramount. It will not only build a stronger, more unified
campus, but it will also move CSU forward into unprecedented new heights.

Best wishes,

T. Ramon Stuart, Ph.D.
President

Clayton State University
2000 Clayton State Boulevard
Morrow, Georgia 30260
(678) 466-4300 — Office
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